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26th November 2018 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As you are all aware, your child will be taking their end of Key Stage 2 SAT’s tests in May. 
 
As part of the school support programme, we are able to provide intensive additional Math’s and 
English clubs for pupils up to the May tests. 
 
Our Booster club will begin on 10th December’18 and will run into the Spring Term 1. These 
sessions will focus on developing the children’s maths skills with Miss Barker and other members 
of the Senior Leader Team.  Your child will have the opportunity to work in small groups and 1:1. 
They are welcome to bring a drink and healthy snack to the session. 
 
I would be grateful if you could complete the slip and return it back to school. 
 
Thank you for giving our children this opportunity. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Barker 
Assistant Head 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
- 
I give permission for my child to stay on Monday evenings from 3.15pm-4.00pm. 
 
Signed_______________________  Child’s Name___________________________________ 
 
Print Name_____________________________________ 
 

My child will attend Booster club                                                                                                                                                                                 
               

My child will be collected after Booster club at 4.00pm                                                  
                

My child will walk home on their own after Booster club                                                  
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